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Mr. Gerald 0. Chapman

Office of Water

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Washington, D.C. 20460

Dear Mr. Chapman:
We appreciate your fnvitation to participate on the Interagency Review Board
for the Chemical Waste Incinerator Ship Program, DOue to our interest in
maintaining cognizance of incinerator technology, we accept your invitation
to have Mr. Timothy C. Johnson become a participating member of the Board.
Mr. Johnson may be contacted at (301) 427-4697.

Sincerely,

nal (J!"‘ll\, oy
Robert E. Browning

Robert E. Browning, Deputy Director
Division of Waste Management
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